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Blog Editors' Note

Hello from Connecting Writing Centers 
Across Borders! It has been three years 
since the pandemic, and we are curious 
about what these three years have brought 
for you as you manage your writing centers. 
So, writing center directors, please email us 
(wlnblog.editors@gmail.com) the ongoing 
reflections, questions, and other 
programmatic efforts you are trying out. We 
can’t wait to read your reflections 
(1000-1500 words)! 

In the upcoming months, we will explore 
how European writing centers adapt the 
North American writing center philosophy, 
the role language plays in writing center 
journals, the pitfalls of wellness constructs 
in writing center programming and 
administration, and disability justice for 
writing center praxis. 

Please visit the blog by using our new URL 
www.WLNConnect.org. Subscribe to our 
newsletter to connect with all things writing 
centers!
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